From:
 13 October 2016 13:37

 To:
 Planning

 Subject:
 2016/2524/P

Dear Ms Quigley,

Thank you for inviting comments about the temporary security facility at the British Museum. This is an eye sore which is completely out of character with the main building of the British Museum and all other buildings in eye sight on Great Russell Street.

I would urge that planning consent and listed building consent Ben withheld for this development. IT should neither be temporary or permenant.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Farkas

Flat 2

34 Museum Street

London WC1A 1LH